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Alwin Holland School

10615 96th Street

Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 3R3

Phone: 250-785-6125 Fax: 250 785-6123

T. E. A. M. 
Together Everyone Achieves More
October 10, 2012

Dear Parents,

I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving.  It looks like our winter season may be upon us. We will be going outside at recess and lunchtime unless the temperature is colder that -20 degrees. Therefore, it is important that all the children are dressed for the weather.  Students need to wear snow pants, toques, and mitts.  We ask that items including boots have your child’s name in them because many students have the same clothing. 

After school, all children need to go home immediately unless their parent is here to supervise them.  Our duty teachers are only on supervision until after the bus.

PAC

Our next PAC meeting is Friday, October 12th, at 9am. We meet in the library and preschoolers are welcome to attend. This is a good opportunity to meet other people and learn about what is happening in our school.  Fundraising orders are due, Monday, October 15th.

Parent Volunteers

Once again we invite parents to take part in what happens at Alwin Holland. We are looking for parents to help with the home reading program, daily reading with children and just ‘extra eyes’. If you are interested in helping out in any capacity please give the school a call.  You are more than welcome!  

A reminder for the safety of students, School Board Policy requires all volunteers to complete a Criminal Record check before working with students. This needs to be completed if you are helping in the classroom or going on a field trip. It takes about 3 weeks to complete. This form can be picked up at the Office from our secretary, Mrs. McAleney.

Healthy Snacks
Our emphasis has been on encouraging students to bring something healthy to eat for morning snack (A healthy snack, and vegetables, grains (especially whole grains), meats and alternatives, and dairy and alternatives).  We have placed the most emphasis on fruits and vegetables as we are all supposed to be consuming more of these compared to the other food groups.  Healthy eating promotes good health and successful learning!  We appreciate your support in encouraging healthy eating habits among our students this year. 
Fruit and Vegetable Program

We are lucky to have this program in our school again this year.  It was a great hit with students and staff last year.  The program provides 1 serving of fruits and vegetables to each student every second week.  The snacks are usually delivered to classrooms on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons.  The program does not replace regular recess snacks or lunch.  

School Fees
If you have not paid your child’s school fees for the year, please make your payment at the office as soon as possible.
Yours truly,
Pat Lang




Dave Burridge

Principal




Vice Principal
